
My name is Rebecca Green and I am a resident of Hillsboro. I write to oppose the tax 
increase represented in what was to be a house bill to address a mismanaged ODOT but 
now seems like a license for more than $11 billion in incremental taxes.  

The state of Of Oregon is losing taxpayers to other states. Businesses are going under or 
fleeing the current economic environment, and if this bill is passed, it will seem to be 
opening the screen door for their departure. 

Make a different choice, a wiser choice for Oregon and its citizens. Scale downward the bill 
to a dollar value required by ODOT in the next two years and include a specific outcome 
report out where ODOT is refining its processes, cutting dead wood, and effectively 
matching resources to transportation priorities that allow workers to get to jobs, supplies to 
get to their destinations, and travelers to come and enjoy the amazing amenities of Oregon. 

Regards, 

Rebecca Green 

Hillsboro  

 

 

 

 

 

 


